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This week we have been settling back into  
nursery life. 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Dormice have been making the most of the 
sunshine, exploring under the trees in the wild 

garden. 

 
 

This week the children have been making their own instruments 
outside, exploring how to make different sounds. They used sticks, 

sand, leaves and pebbles to fill empty bottles to create their 
shakers. We used these during the week in our music lessons and 

during singing time each day. 
 

In the Graden Room this week we have been listening and looking 
out for birds using binoculars. We have also been learning to take 
turns and make patterns in the sand with shells, stones, corks and 

sticks. 
 
 

 

 

We have been brilliant at sharing 
our ideas during ‘Talk to Teddy 
Time’, listening carefully to each 

other and taking our turn to 
speak. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


